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Safe Distance from Diver’s Flags signal 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, reminds mariners to keep a sharp 

lookout and navigate at safe speed at all times.   

 

They are to give a wide berth of not less than 100m from signal buoys or vessels that 

carry either a diver down (Alpha flag) and the diver's flag (red with diagonal white 

stripe), when these are sighted and to navigate at slow speed. 

 

They are also reminded that they are not to exceed the speed limit of 10 knots when 

navigating within 200m from rocky shores and within 300m from sandy beaches. 
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Local Notice to Mariners No. 18 of 2017 of Transport Malta is hereby CANCELLED. 


